	We Miss You, Lions!
 

	Monday, March 23, 2020
We Miss You, Lions!
Our Virtual Spirit Week starts today:
Today is Pajama Day!
Share a picture of you in your pajama's!
Post your pictures on Twitter and share your photo @hcpss_les
You can use #LESLions
You can also email them to me at debra_anoff@hcpss.org and I will post them for you!
Not on Twitter? You can also post pictures on the Lisbon Elementary PTA Facebook page.
Enjoy this day, read, and be kind!
I am looking forward to hearing from you!

Debra Anoff
Principal
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